
 

 

 

 

 

Email to parents         20th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It was great to see Y11 back in school this week. 
 
Governors 
 
We have two vacancies for a Parent Governor.  If any parents would like to be considered for 
this important role please contact Paul Walsh for an informal discussion of what is involved.  It 
would be particularly good to enrol a Parent from either Y7 or Y8 so that there is the potential 
for them to serve a four year term of office. If there is more than one parent who would like 
to stand for the vacancy we will proceed with the formal process of a secret ballot.  
Governors meet twice a term as a full Governing Body.  These meetings are usually from 5pm 
to 7pm.  There are additional opportunities for training and visits to school with all Governors 
expected to be part of at least one of the committees that meet half termly. 
 
Late Autumn Break 
 
Just a reminder that we have the late Autumn break coming up on Friday 27th November and 
Monday 30th November and school is shut on those dates. 
 
Internet Safety 
 
Today in assembly we talked about Internet Safety.  I’ve attached the poster that we showed 
for your information. 
 
Have a good weekend, 
 
 
Paul Walsh: Headteacher 
 
 

 


